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Memo 
To:    Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards, School Administrators  
From: Glen Faulkner – Parish Security Coordinator  
Date: June 2, 2025  
Re: Houses of Worship - Safety and Security Planning for Children’s Summer Programs    

 

The Central California Intelligence Center (CCIC) is offering a one-hour virtual training opportunity covering 
safety and security plans for children’s summer programs.   
 
The material will be presented on June 10  from 11:30 AM – 12:30 PM.   
 
Please see the attached CCIC flier for registration information.  
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
        

          



Safety and Security
Planning for 

Houses of Worship
Children’s Summer

Programs 

Join CCIC for a one-hour virtual training
on the essentials of safety and security

for 
faith-based children’s summer programs  

June 10, 2025 

Virtual link will be
emailed 

24-hrs in advance of
the presentation   

11:30am - 12:30pm

Date & Time

Email questions to: privatesector@sacrtac.org

Lun
ch and Learn 

Scan the above QR Code 
or click the below 

link to register

https://sacrtac.org/EBForms.aspx?EBID=1016

	CCIC Summer Programs Training 
	CCIC- Safety and Security Planning for Houses of Worship Children’s Summer Programs

